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ERRATUM

DOMESTIC SECTION 214 APPLICATION FOR THE
TRANSFER OF CONTROL OF CURTIS TELEPHONE COMPANY

AND TOTAL COMMUNICATIONS INC. TO CONSOLIDATED COMPANIES, INC.
 

WC Docket No. 06-230

On January 5, 2007, the Wireline Competition Bureau, Competition Policy Division 
released a Public Notice, DA 07-21, in the above-captioned proceeding. This Erratum corrects 
footnote 5 to read as follows:

“Of those 770 access lines, 554 are residential lines and 216 are business lines.  See Domestic 
214 Application for the Transfer of Control of Curtis Telephone Company and Total 
Communications Inc. to Consolidated Companies, Inc., Supplement, WC Docket No. 06-230 
(filed Dec. 28, 2006).”

The corrected version will be published in the FCC Record and will be posted on the 
Wireline Competition Bureau, Competition Policy Division’s website.  

For further information, please contact either Tracey Wilson-Parker at (202) 418-1394 or 
Dennis Johnson at (202) 418-0809.
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